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Chair 
Education and Innovation Committee 
Parliament House 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Mrs Menkens 

~ 
~ 
Queensland 
Government 

RECEIVED 
2 5 MAR 2014 

EDUCATION AND INNOVATION 
COMMITIEE 

Thank you for your letter dated 6 March 2014 regarding the Further Education Bill 
2014 and TAFE Queensland (Dual Sector Entities) Bill 2014. 

Having reviewed the proposed legislation, TAFE Queensland is not intending to 
provide a submission for the Committee's consideration. TAFE Queensland has been 
engaged with the Department of Education, Training and Employment (DETE) in the 
development of the proposed legislation and will work with DETE and the 
Government to ensure a smooth transition to the new arrangements. 

I appreciate the opportunity afforded to TAFE Queensland to comment on the 
legislation. 

Should you have any further questions or concerns, I can be contacted by email at 
jodi.schmidt@dete.qld.gov.au or on telephone 3237 1578. 

Yours sincerely 

1ef Executive Officer 
T AFE Queensland 
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